
Municipal workers plan series of strikes over 
flexible working

 Ireland 

Workers at Roscommon Council in the west of Ireland, members of the Fórsa trade 
union, have begun a series of strikes in order to win back their rights to flexileave. 
The right is seen as important, particularly for working parents and is being denied 
to Roscommon workers despite it being a right enjoyed across local government, 
endorsed in the national agreement and supported by a ruling of the Labour Court. 
The local government workers have taken two days of strike action and organised a 
protest march. They will continue to strike every Tuesday and Thursday. EPSU and 
other union organisations have sent messages of support.
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